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SOUTHERN MINNESOTA SPORTSMAN'S CLUB

SMSC Spring 2023 Newsletter

Spring is here! That means it is time for our spring cleaning day.
OUR ANNUAL CLEANUP DAY AND ALL-MEMBERS MEETING ARE ON MAY 6.

Our annual cleanup/fixup day will be held a little earlier this year to avoid conflicts with
the fishing opener.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

WE NEED BOARD MEMBERS

We find ourselves in a position of having
fewer candidates for the SMSC board of
directors than there are openings. If you
would like to toss your hat in the ring,
come to the annual meeting and let us
know. The board can also appoint people to
the board to fill vacancies. We are looking
for a few people who would like to help
out their club. We could really use
someone that would be willing to fill the
club treasurer role. We have professional
bookkeepers so that role isn't as difficult as
you might think.

SPRING CLEANUP

is on Saturday, May 6th starting at 8:00.

ALL MEMBERS MEETING

The all members meeting will start
promptly at Noon-ish on May 6th.




Breaks with be as needed with coffee,
water & light refreshments.

Work on: Clubhouse cleaning floors,
tables, windows.

Storage & sheds emptied and
reorganized.

Pistol range backers & hangers.

Rifle range backers, berm upkeep, lane
cleaning,

etc.

General grounds keeping, raking,
trimming.

Basement & Indoor range cleaning.
Archery Range upkeep, brush trimming
& chips

spreading.

Property Line clearing & marking.
Down wood cleanup along creek.

Annual meeting will be at 12:00.

Light Lunch- Will be for those continuing
the cleanup work

into the afternoon.

Please bring any tools and cleaners that
you think we may need.

Extra tools should be marked with your
name. Personal power

equipment such as line trimmers & brush
cutters need to be used

away from groups.

ATV/UTV/small trailers for archery
range & property line work would

be helpful. Buckthorn pullers, bowsaws,
pole saws & chainsaws are

personal safety responsibilities. To be
uses away from groups with a

partner.

There will be a status report from our
club VP Chuck Willihnganz, financial
info from our treasurer Hilary Melville,
and a bit of news about our club's
technology updates from our secretary/IT
dude Michael Swenson. The candidates
running for the board will speak for a few
minutes to cite their qualifications and
reasons for wanting to serve and then
elections will be held.

All members with at least 3 years of
continuous membership are eligible to
vote for board members.

We will also entertain questions and
concerns of our membership.

UPCOMING EVENTS

We have concealed carry classes, trap
events and high power rife events on our
calendar. Click the link above to see what
is coming up.
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SOUTHERN MINNESOTA SPORTSMAN'S C/

SMSC LOGO GEAR




SMSC branded logo gear is now available at the SMSC range office. We have hoodies, t-
shirts and caps available for immediate purchase.
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